
Public notice 
 

 
 

 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE PUBLIC MEETING OF THE DEMOLITION COMMITTEE 
 
 
NOTICE is hereby given that the public meeting of the Côte-des-Neiges–Notre-Dame-de-
Grâce borough Demolition Committee scheduled for 6:30 p.m. on October 30, 2019, at 
5160 boulevard Décarie, 4th floor, Montréal, to study the demolition permit application for 
the building at: 
 

 6775 boulevard Décarie 
 
has been postponed to a later date. 
 
GIVEN at Montréal this October 25, 2019. 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Faraldo-Boulet 
Substitute Borough Secretary 


